
N.B.P.D.  seek  public’s  help
in identifying suspect in 7
Eleven robbery
The New Bedford Police Department is asking for the public’s
help in identifying a male wanted in connection of an unarmed
robbery that occurred on the early morning hours of Thursday
8/18, at the 7 Eleven store located at 1024 Cove Road located
in the south end of the city. Suspect male was able to flee
with an undetermined amount of cash.

Anyone with information is asked to call Detective William
Westgate at 508-991-6300 extension 79516 or contact the New
Bedford Police Department’s tip line at 508-992-7463.
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